
 

 

June 18, 2013 

 

The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Mike Keny and Director of Schools Jackie Abernathy, met Tuesday, June 18, 2013, at 
approximately 5:00 p.m. to address maintenance issues discussed during the Monday, June 17 
meeting of the Marshall County Board of Education’s Maintenance Committee.  

After discussions, the decision was made to approve Jeff Brock as Maintenance Foreman at a 
salary of $42,000, and Vicki Veatch as Maintenance Office Manager at a salary of $42,000. Also, 
based on the unanimous recommendation of the Maintenance Committee, an electrician 
position will be posted. 

The Executive Committee voted 2-0 to approve all recommendations. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

        Respectfully Submitted, 

  
        _________________________ 
        Mike Keny, Chairman 
 
 
        _________________________ 
        Jackie Abernathy, Director 


